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• Clovis High School student performances 

o Performances by Clovis High School Folklorico and Latin Dance 
groups 

o Mrs. Majchen introduced Clovis High School student, and 
Student of Promise Ms. AJ Ayers.   

 Ms. Ayers shared her experiences being a part of the 
Latin Club and Folklorico. She expressed that she 
appreciated that she can be a part of any club no matter 
what her culture is. The clubs help her know that she is 
not alone. Feels like she belongs no matter what she 
looks like or what her background is. Found inner peace 
and feels like she has people to go to. She now has 
improved academics and feels she is a part of the larger 
community. 

• Role of I.D.A.C. 

o Mrs. Majchen thanked those in attendance and shared the 
components of I.D.A.C. She also shared that Mickey Cox has 
been chosen as the Clovis High Area elementary I.D.A.C. 
elementary school for the 2024-2025 school year. Mickey Cox 
will have a visit from the District I.D.A.C. advisory board in the 
spring.  
 



 

• I.D.A.C. Chairperson Introduction 

o Mrs. Majcen Introduced Ingrid Torrecilla as the I.D.A.C. 
representative for Mickey Cox. Mrs. Torrecilla shared 
information from the Clovis High Area I.D.A.C. meeting 
regarding supports for students that attend Clark 
intermediate school.  

 

• I.D.A.C. Action Plan: Mickey Cox Website  

o Mrs. Majchen shared the I.D.A.C. action plan with those in 
attendance and showed them the IDAC page on the Mickey Cox 
Website 

 

• Leadership and Human Relations Council 

o Mrs. Majchen introduced 5th grade teacher and Mickey Cox 
Activities Director Mrs. Primrose to those in attendance. Mrs. 
Primrose shared a new leadership opportunity available for 
students at Mickey Cox. Mrs. Primrose shared that she has 
made it her mission to increase the participation of Mickey 
Cox students in leadership. She has increased the numbers of 
kids in leadership and by increasing their involvement in 
activities including the current “Sock-tober” sock drive, flyer 
creation, and having guest speakers from Fresno City College.  

• Question and Answer Session 

 

 

Next meeting 

Thursday, December 5th at 1:15 

 

 

 

 


